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Katherine Terrace/ Lindsay Street  
Intersection Safety Improvements 
Improving motorist and pedestrian safety 
The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics is planning to deliver a vital road 
safety project within the Township of Katherine.  
 
Following safety concerns raised by the community and multiple incidents at the 
intersection of the Stuart Highway (Katherine Terrace) and Lindsay Street/ Railway 
Terrace, a road safety audit was conducted and upgrades have been identified to improve 
the safety of this intersection.  
 
The intersection is a key access road to Katherine’s central business district. Lindsay Street/ 
Railway Terrace makes a cross road with the Katherine Terrace which is a busy dual lane 
Highway; Lindsay Street hosts two way traffic yet Railway Terrace is restricted to one way 
traffic entering only.  
 
Consultation commences on Monday 10 December 2018 on proposed works which include: 
• Eliminating movements through the centre of the intersection by extending and 

landscaping the median break; 
• widening the kerbside to reduce the distance for pedestrians crossing at the 

intersection; 
• upgrade the current “Give Way” sign at Lindsay Street to a “Stop” sign; 
• refresh line marking; and 
• relocate the existing bus parking facility on Katherine Terrace. 

 
Residents and businesses in Katherine and those who utilise the intersection are invited to 
provide feedback on these proposed works to the Department of Infrastructure, Planning 
and Logistics by emailed to roadskatherine.ntg@nt.gov.au 
 
Feedback will be taken into account in finalising design, works are expected to commence 
in early 2019. 
 
Consultation closes on 25 January 2019  
 
Please refer to Map 1 & 2 overleaf for site location and scope of these proposed works.  
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Map 1- shows sites for planned improvements 

 
 
Map 2- includes proposed Railway Terrace bus interchange improvements  
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